IRO INFO || MEETING WITH THE IMMIGRATION BUREAU OF CLUJ COUNTY

Dear students,
We would like to inform you that The Technical University of Cluj Napoca (UTCN), in cooperation with the Immigration Bureau of Cluj County intends to inform foreign nationals who study in Romania about the conditions for conducting business activities in Romania and about their rights and obligations. 
The session will be carried out by the IMMIGRATION BUREAU OF THE COUNTY CLUJ and Cluj Regional Labor Inspector of the Cluj Territorial Labor Inspectorate. For this purpose, we have set up a meeting on 18.10.2023, at 11:00, at 15 Constantin Daicoviciu Street, Room 420 (CeSTI). 
✅ For registration you need to fill the below form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1j4DyJCHdiesi3IRiOqX1nkf_0BByM3rU3605Kdd0Pxc/edit. 
Get the info. Ask the questions. Use the knowledge.
We look forward to seeing you!
IRO TUCN
